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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

March 1, 2022 

 

Waste Management. We see the trucks in our neighborhood, but do you actually know what happens when 

the trucks return back to the depot?  Join Don Taylor-Stewart, Public Sector Solutions Representative for 

Waste Management, as he shares what the job really is.  He will join the Arcadia Community Coordinating 

Council meeting on March 7, 2022 to tell all about it.  

 

Don Taylor-Stewart has been San Gabriel Valley Public Sector Solutions Representative for Waste 

Management for the last three years. His job involves recycling consultations for businesses and multi-family 

properties regarding Assembly Bills 341, 1826 and Senate Bill 1383.  

 

To learn more about Waste Management, their programs and what goes into trash, join the Arcadia Community 

Coordinating Council on March 7, 2022.  

 

 

 

For reservations contact Linda Clelland, President, ACCC.  

arcadiacommunitycouncil@gmail.com 

 

Meeting Location & Information: 

Monday, March 7, 2022 

11:45 am – 1:30 pm 

Meeting on Zoom 

RSVP by Saturday, March 5, 2022 

mailto:arcadiacoordinatingcouncil@gmail.com

